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Newsletter: 1st December 2023                   Issue: 11 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week: KS1 Performance Tickets (Y1 & Y2), Parent 
Consultations (Nursery), DT Light Boxes (Y3), Pupil Premium Form (Reception), Christmas 
Performance (Reception) 

Dear all 
 

There is much excitement today as we get close to the opening of our Christmas Bazaar 
tomorrow. We would love to see you there. A reminder that it starts at 10am and ends 
at 1pm so plenty of time for you to pop in for a visit. You could play some games, visit 
Father Christmas, listen to our choir, win something from the Tombola (very many 
thanks for fabulous donations) or just have a drink and piece of cake with friends. Please 
do come along and support us if you can. 
 

It was a great joy to see many of you at the Carol Concert on Tuesday last. What an 
enjoyable evening it was, with children demonstrating high levels of both achievement 
and resilience through their accomplished playing in front of a large audience. As I said 
on the evening, credit for this goes to our team of peripatetic music teachers, Mrs 
Lipinski and of course to Mrs Martin. Thank you all for continuing to ensure that Music 
has a high profile at our school. 
 

Finally, a reminder that we have more performances this week: Sing and String for 
parents and carers of children in Year 3 on Tuesday, and the Reception Christmas 
performances on Wednesday.  
 

Very best wishes for the weekend ahead. 
Clare Pankhania  

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  
 
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 

96% 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE 99.3%  

(CLASS 5K) 

WELL DONE 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

94.2% 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES THIS WEEK: 
 

Monday 4th December:  

(pm) Nursery Parent Consultations 
 

Tuesday 5th December: 

(pm) Nursery Parent Consultations 

2.45pm: Sing & String Performance – Y3 

parents are invited 
 

Wednesday 6th December 

(pm) Nursery Parent Consultations 

9.15am Christmas Performance (Reception) 

2.15pm Christmas Performance (Reception) 
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PARENT ZONE 

 

 



 

 



 

 


